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Leighton, Adele

From: Smith, Kim on behalf of PUC

Sent: Monday, October 27, 2008 9:42 AM

To: Leighton, Adele; Noonan, Amanda; Raymond, Margaret; Naylor, Mark

Subject: FW: increase

I have attached an internet e-mail from our PUC account regarding Docket No. DW 08-098, Aquarion Water
Company.

--Kim

Original Message
From: murphyjrl@msn.com [mailto:murphyjrl@msn.comj
Sent: Sunday, October 26, 2008 1:52 PM
To: PUC
Subject: increase

There has to be a more effective and ACCEPTABLE way solve this problem than to have such a financial
INCREASE. With the condition of the present economy not only in our town, but state and country wide, people
can not afford for such a drastic INCREASE.

Jane Cronin Murphy
42 Carolan Ave
Hampton, NH
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